
 

  

 

 

  BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE II 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF BIDDING ACTIVITIES 
  

REPAIR AND RENOVATION OF ONE (1) LOT CONSISTING OF MAIN BUILDING 
AND QUARTER’S BUILDING OF THE BUREAU OF CUSTOMS (BOC) –  

PORT OF APARRI 
 

Bid Ref. No. GPG-B2-2019-480 
 
 

Approved Budget for the Contract:  =P  5,702,237.14 

This is to notify all interested parties that the Pre-Bid Conference for the above cited 
project scheduled today, 03 December 2019, 2:00 PM is hereby postponed until 
further notice due to suspension of work on government brought about by Typhoon 
Tisoy. 
 
Subsequent announcement on the new bid schedules will be posted anew at the 
PhilGEPS and PITC Website. 
 
For guidance and information of all concerned.  
 

Issued this 3rd day of December 2019 in Makati City. 
 
 

Approved by: 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTABELLE P. EBRIEGA ATTY. MARIA GUDELIA C. GUESE 

Chair, Bids and Awards Committee I  Vice Chair 
 
 
 

MYRA T. ALVAREZ DAVID A. INOCENCIO 

Member Member 
 
 

                      

JOEL S. RODRIGUEZ         

Member 

       

Concurred by:                                                                                

 

 

MGEN JOB S. YUCOCO 
BAC I Provisional Member  
Bureau of Customs (BOC) 

 

 
  


